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BMV Highlights New Licenses and Identification Cards 
     
INDIANAPOLIS—Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) Commissioner Peter L. Lacy hosted an event today 
to discuss the rollout of the new, more secure, Indiana driver’s license and identification card (ID). 
Commissioner Lacy, with BMV Chief Operating Officer Kevin Garvey and Executive Director of Credential 
Programs Stephen Leak, welcomed media outlets to the Indianapolis Beech Grove Branch to learn about the 
new cards.  
 
“We are always looking for ways to provide the best products and services for Hoosiers and are proud to bring 
this new ID to our state.” said Lacy. “The new design includes the most modern and strongest security features 
available.” 
 
The new licenses and IDs offer new security features and an easier to read design. New elements include 
tactile lettering for quick authentication, black and white laser engraved personal image, and Indiana focused 
imagery. Cards also maintain and update features from the last design including UV security features and 
vertical cards indicating an individual is under 21 years of age.  
 
It will take several weeks to transition all branches to the new design but cards will be available at all locations, 
online, and BMV Connect kiosks by mid-July. According to Lacy, “If you have the old card design you don’t 
need to rush out to get a new one. The old design is still one of the most secure available and your card is still 
valid until the expiration date printed on the front.” 
 
For more information about the new card design visit https://www.in.gov/bmv/2895.htm. To complete a 
transaction online or to find a branch or BMV Connect kiosk near you go to IN.gov/BMV.  

To access the related media kit please go to https://www.in.gov/bmv/2787.htm. 
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